## TY Work Experience

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to introduce myself, I'm Danni Callanan, the new Physiology Laboratory Technician in IT Carlow. I have taken over from Kevin O'Brien (previous lab technician) and will be coordinating the TY work experience programme for the next academic year.

I am sending this email in relation to an opportunity for your TY students to complete work experience in the area of Science and Health from the 18<sup>th</sup> February to the 22<sup>nd</sup> February 2019. This is an extremely valuable opportunity for students that have an interest in the areas of Sport Science, Strength and Conditioning and Sports Rehabilitation. The feedback from the previous three years has been extremely positive and I feel this is a unique experience for students.

I have attached an information sheet and an application form with a link that interested students can apply through. I would appreciate if you could circulate this to your TY students of 2018/2019.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Danni Callanan

Application Link: <a href="https://goo.gl/forms/3TJqfWWUXyE7n9Nr1">https://goo.gl/forms/3TJqfWWUXyE7n9Nr1</a>

Ms. Danielle Callanan - Laboratory Technician

Department of Science and Health
Institute of Technology Carlow
Kilkenny Road
Carlow